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From:                     

Sent: 21 April 2025 16:51

To: Planning

Subject: Lamorna development Dartmouth Park

                                                                                                              

                                                                                                   

Dear Camden Planners,

I object to the block of 6 flats proposed for the Lamorna site on Dartmouth Park Road.  It is entirely out of

character with this Conservation Area, squeezed into the space and overshadowing the neighbouring

houses.  Please don't approve this plan!

Regards,

Jen Burnham

3 Boscastle Road

                                                                                  


